

Dear Parents,

On Thursday 14th December the Year 5 boys will have the opportunity to participate in a trip to Milton Keynes, where they will be able to watch the pantomime, 'Cinderella' at the theatre. Details of the trip are as follows:

Destination: Milton Keynes Theatre

Date: 14/12/23

Depart: 11.00

Return: 16.00

Dress: School Uniform

Cost: £23.00

If you are happy for your son to take part in this trip please complete the online <u>form</u> to confirm your consent, detail any medical conditions, contact information and confirm payment. Please also ensure you have reminded your son about upholding the school expectations for behaviour when on the trip.

To make payment for the trip, please log into your son's <u>Wisepay</u> account to pay for your son's place on the trip. For any other problems logging into your Wisepay account, please email wisepay@bedfordschool.org.uk.

We regret that our Travel Insurers, in common with most travel policies, now include a Communicable Diseases Exclusion that means that should a trip be cancelled, or losses occur due to postponement, or additional costs be incurred due COVID restrictions or quarantine requirements imposed by a government, these additional costs or losses will not be covered by insurance and will not be met by the school and therefore all payments are non-refundable.

Should you not wish your child to participate in this trip, then please contact me so that I can arrange for him to be with a Year 6 on that day.

Should you have any questions about this trip please do not hesitate to contact the trip leader or your son's tutor for further details.

Yours faithfully,

Dominic Affleck

daffleck@bedfordschool.org.uk